
Dear Tomoko, 

 

It’s lovely to hear from you again. 

 

I haven't booked a hotel room yet. Are you sure I can stay at your 

house? That is so generous of you.  

 

It’s a great idea for Kei to join us at your place. I’m looking forward to 

the three of us catching up and chatting. 

 

By the way, I love nature so I’m very happy to go hill walking, enjoy 

the greenery and see the carp – these are all excellent suggestions.  

 

As this is my first time to visit your country, I’d like to go to as many 

sightseeing spots as I can. I hear you live in a beautiful place. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you, 

John 


